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�� Recent bomb threats at HSA 
locations put the public and 
workers at risk. Management’s poor 
communication as these incidents 
evolved left workers and the public 
in the dark.
��On Monday, May 31, SEIU Local 721 
member leaders in HSA delivered a 
grievance and hundreds of petition 
signatures to HSA Deputy Director of 
Administration Melissa Livingston. 
�� The message is clear; workers want 
a safe workplace through clear lines 
of communication during hazardous 
situations that put everybody at risk, 
including our community.

IT’S TIME TO LIFT UP VENTURA 
COUNTY!

NEXT STEPS

Do you have urgent safety concerns 
that  could affect the public in your 
workplace? If so, sign the countywide 
SEIU 721 health and safety petition to 
get a strong and cohesive safety policy 
that includes training for worksites. 

See you worksite organizer 
for details or call the SEIU 721 
Ventura office at (805) 650-4420.

Human Services Agency (HSA) workers at the 
County of Ventura are standing united as they fight 

for health and safety on the job. 


